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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 23rd OCTOBER 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 30th OCTOBER 2023 

 

 
Question 

 

“Will the Minister state how many employees within the Health and Community Services department are 
currently suspended; and, of those suspensions, how many employees have been suspended for over a 

year?” 

 
 

Answer 

 
 

The Health and Community Services Department currently has less than 5 employees suspended or 

excluded from the workplace. 
 

In accordance with policy, a specific number is not being given in order to minimise the potential for 

individuals to be identified.  
 

There are no employees who have been suspended or excluded for more than one year. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


